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Assignment Books
Students have done a great job learning to use their assignment books. Keeping assignment books helps students become more independent, and responsible for their work.  Please review your child’s completed homework, and sign the assignment book each night.  Thank you for your help!

Looking ahead: 

Math
Beginning soon, we will break into three separate math groups. Mrs. Rosnick, Mrs. Llufrio, and Mrs. Sims each teach a math group. All children will use the same math book and learn the same skills at the pace that works best for them. Unit One will focus on place value and money. We will count numbers to the thousands place and larger, compare and round numbers, count money and make change. 

Word Study
We will begin a whole class word study review of long vowels. Once we have completed our individual assessments, students will be placed in differentiated word study groups. 

Back to School Night
Think of this night as an instruction manual to third grade! Please make an effort to attend this important presentation on September 12. We will discuss our goals, student expectations, and classroom curriculum for the year.  We will all meet in the gym at 7:00 p.m., and then walk to our classrooms.  We look forward to seeing you!  









Important information:
· If your child needs to go to Falcon Club, please send your teacher an email before noon or leave a message with Ms. Diskin, the LS receptionist by calling 540-898-0020.
  
· Students are encouraged to bring in water bottles to keep at their desks.
Important Dates




September 2--------Labor Day 
                                       No school

September 3--------Milk and hot lunch begin

September 12------Back to School Night 
    	                        7:00 p.m.

September 18------Picture Day (individual only)                               


October 10----------Parent Teacher Conferences
		         (evening hours)

October 11----------Parent Teacher Conferences          
                                        No school                     

October 14----------Fall Break
                                       No School

Classroom Blog
http://blogs.fredericksburgacademy.org/thirdgrade/







